
 

Well that was a very cold week. Can we please say a big thank you to all the 

children their behaviour throughout the week has been great. 

 

……and while we are saying well done we are pleased to share that we have 

received a certificate congratulating us on our good attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good News 

We are delighted to share the news that Miss Wooldridge and Jake got engaged on 

Saturday.  We wish them much happiness in their future together. 

 

Strike & Industrial action  

You will no doubt have seen in the media that the National Education Union (NEU) 

has announced national and regional strike action for teachers in England on the 

following dates  

Wednesday 1 February 2023 

Tuesday 28 February 2023 

Wednesday 15 March 2023 

Thursday 16 March 2023 

 

We are in the process of assessing the impact strike action may have on staffing 

levels in school. Every effort will be made to ensure school remains open on the 

above dates.  

 

We will communicate the details of our plans as soon as possible. 
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Updated as of 16.01.2323 

HELP (Help in Emergencies for Local People) 
New Freephone Tel No. 0808 175 3599 replacing Tel No. 0300 123 7065  

West Cheshire Homes advice line - this service provides help for residents applying for social 
housing, housing options, and to report rough sleepers. 
New Freephone Tel No. 0808 175 3595 replacing Tel No. 0300 123 2442 

 

PTA Year 3 Cake Sale 

Will take place after school on Friday 27th January in the staff car park if the weather 

allows; alternatively, in the hall (to be accessed via the KS2 playground, then around 

to the KS1 playground and in through the external double doors at the amphi-

theatre) if wet. Please could any nut free donations be sent into school on Friday 

morning. Thank you for your continued support. 
 

SATs information Evening for parents of Y2 & Y6 

On Tuesday 24th January we are holding an information evening for parents. We 

strongly encourage your attendance if you are able to make it. 

Y2 from 5-6pm 

Y6 from 6-7pm 
 

Online Safety Information Evening for Parents 

PCSO Linda Bailey will be providing us with a presentation on Online Safety for 

Parents which we would like to encourage you to attend. This will take place on 

Thursday 26th January at 5pm in the hall.  

 

 

Year 3 Local author, Anna Morris, will be visiting Year 

3 on Tuesday 

24th January, to read her story, “Sock”, followed by 

a Q&A session with the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Wendy Lyon & Julie Cox 

 


